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NYSEG
March 31, 1997

Honorable John C. Crary
Secretary
Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York  12223

Dear Secretary Crary:

The enclosed original and revised leaves and addendum, issued by New York State Electric &
Gas Corporation ("NYSEG"), are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service
Commission of the State of New York.

First Revised Leaf No.   3 to PSC 88 Gas
First Revised Leaf No.  42 to PSC 88 Gas
First Revised Leaf No.  43 to PSC 88 Gas
First Revised Leaf No.  44 to PSC 88 Gas
First Revised Leaf No.  45 to PSC 88 Gas
First Revised Leaf No.  46 to PSC 88 Gas
First Revised Leaf No.  47 to PSC 88 Gas
Original Leaf No.  47.1 to PSC 88 Gas
Original Leaf No.  47.2 to PSC 88 Gas
Original Leaf No.  47.3 to PSC 88 Gas
Original Leaf No.  47.4 to PSC 88 Gas

and
Addendum No. 2 to PSC 88 Gas

Effective May 2, 1997.

Reasons for Proposed Revisions

The Public Service Commission developed a new procedure for filing tariffs electronically.  To
start the new Electronic Tariff System (ETS), it is necessary for New York State utilities to cancel their current
schedule(s) and submit new ones formatted for the ETS.  On December 20, 1996, NYSEG filed Schedule PSC No.
88 to supersede P.S.C. No. 83.  PSC No. 88 became effective on March 7, 1997.  During the period from December
20, 1996 to March 7, 1997, NYSEG filed a revised Addendum to P.S.C. No. 83 and updated its Service Agreement
for Repackaged Gas Services, therefore, it is necessary to incorporate those revisions into the new tariff, PSC No.
88, to bring it up-to-date.  Further,  typographical errors were found in General Information Section No. 18 and are
being corrected at this time.

Proposed Revisions

On January 23, 1997, NYSEG filed a revised Addendum to P.S.C. No. 83 to revise the data for
Customer No. 1 and that revision is now being made on the Addendum to the new tariff, PSC No. 88.  Also, the

Received: 3/31/1997



New York State Electric & Gas Corporation 4500 Vestal Parkway East. P.O. Box 3607. Binghamton, NY 13902-3607 1-800-572-1111.

Service Agreement for Repackaged Gas Services in General Information Section 19 is being revised to reflect the
change in the tariff number from P.S.C. No. 83 to PSC No. 88, to incorporate changes that have been made to the
Agreement since its inception, and to add "Exhibit A" to the Agreement.  These changes do not change the service
being provided to the customer.  Finally, typographical errors found in General Information Section No. 18 are
being corrected.

Customer Impact Assessment

Since these revisions are "housekeeping" in nature, there will be no customer impact.

Newspaper Publication & SAPA 

NYSEG requests waiver of publication of this proposed change in accordance with 16 NYCRR
Part 270.70, as this "housekeeping" revision has NO direct impact to NYSEG's gas customers.

  Special Requests

NYSEG requests a waiver from the applicable sections of 16 NYCRR Part 270 to allow for the
new electronic format.

Company Contacts

If you have any questions regarding this tariff revision, please contact Donna Slater at (607)762-
8007. 

Very Truly Yours, 

/dls STEVEN R. ADAMS
Encls. Manager - Gas Pricing
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